ST MARY'S CATHOLIC FIRST SCHOOL, LUCETTA LANE DORCHESTER

HEAD LICE!

5th October 2017

Dear Parents

Please check your child's hair tonight – we have been informed of head lice in a child's hair.

It is very important that every child's head is checked in order to stop re-infection. If you find your child has head lice or the eggs please treat <u>immediately</u>. It is important to keep up regular combing with hair conditioner and a <u>fine toothed nit comb</u> for 2 weeks after initial treatment. It can take up to an hour each session to catch all the lice and eggs, but it is worth the effort to avoid re-infection!

Please contact the Children's Health Adviser if you need further help or advice on 01305 255215 or your local pharmacist or GP.

Thank you.

ST MARY'S CATHOLIC FIRST SCHOOL, LUCETTA LANE DORCHESTER

HEAD LICE!

5th October 2017

Dear Parents

Please check your child's hair tonight – we have been informed of head lice in a child's hair.

It is very important that every child's head is checked in order to stop re-infection. If you find your child has head lice or the eggs please treat <u>immediately</u>. It is important to keep up regular combing with hair conditioner and a <u>fine toothed nit comb</u> for 2 weeks after initial treatment. It can take up to an hour each session to catch all the lice and eggs, but it is worth the effort to avoid re-infection!

Please contact the Children's Health Adviser if you need further help or advice on 01305 255215 or your local pharmacist or GP.

Thank you.